
5th Annual MJ ‘Winter Coat and Stuff’ Donation and Exchange 

Mary Johnston’s Annual Coat Drive and Exchange 

Hello MJ Parents, 

We will be holding our annual “coats and winter stuff” exchange again this year. This is a chance to 
donate any of the gently worn stuff you or your children have outgrown and also to come and see if 
there is anything you might need.  

PLEASE COME DONATE AND/OR EXCHANGE GENTLY WORN ITEMS! 

October 8thth to 16th we will be collecting any donations you have of:  

 winter coats 

 snow pants 

 boots 

 hats and mitts/gloves 

Please make sure the donations are clean and have your child bring them to class or parents can drop 
them off in the office.  

Volunteers will organize the items so that parents and/or students can come to the gymnasium on 
Wednesday October 17th between 3pm and 6pm or Thursday October 18th between 8:30am and 9am to 
pick up any needed items.  

DONATIONS: Accepted at the school between October 8th to 16th 

EXCHANGE: Wednesday October 17th (3pm to 6pm) or Thursday October 18th (8:30am to 9am)  

We already do this with our friends. Let’s get the whole community involved!! What a great way to 
reuse and recycle something we all need! 

Thank you. 

MJ School Council 

All donations not claimed will be donated to Forest Hill Public School! 

 


